Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Diane Heinze; 'Douglas Herman'
Cc: Lydia Huang; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO414- MOIA, UNITED AIRLINES MF35/36

Dear Ms. Heinze, and Mr. Herman,

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the Technical Memorandum
report dated February 7, 2014 prepared by Baseline Environmental Consulting (Baseline) for the subject site on your
behalf. ACEH’s review indicates the case may be closable. A formal response will be provided next week.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your
case, please call me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




